## NEW YORK UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF LAW

WASHINGTON SQUARE, NEW YORK 3, N.Y.

FACULTY OF LAW

TELEPHONE: SPRING 7-2000

October 15, 1954

Professor Piero Calamandrei Avvocato Borgo Albizi 14 Firenze, Italy

Dear Professor Calamandrei:

I understand that Professor Edmond Cahn has written to you indicating that the Institute of Comparative Law of New York University is interested in publishing an English translation of your recent book, Processo e Democrazia. I am writing to you in my capacity as Director of the Institute of Comparative Law to confirm Professor Cahn's letter and to let you know that we do indeed desire to publish such a translation. The work is a significant one, and we feel that it should be made available to an English speaking audience.

Very sincerely yours,

Bernard Schwartz

Director, Institute of Comparative Law

Bernau Schwartz